
  
 
 

 
  

 
      

                
       

     
         

 
 

        
       

           
           

      
      

  
 

     
        

    
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
   

   
 

Dominion Energy Virginia 
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261 
DominionEnergy.com 

March 11, 2024 

Trowbridge  Substation Solar  Interconnection and Transmission Line  Rebuild  Project  

Dear Neighbor: 

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to keeping you informed about our work in your 
community. We want to let you know that you may see us on or near your property as we 
conduct surveys and soil borings for the Trowbridge Substation Solar Interconnection and 
Transmission Line Rebuilds project. You are receiving this letter because we have identified a 
soil boring test location on or near your property in the existing electric transmission right of 
way. 

Beginning in March 2024, Dominion Energy and contractor crews will be on or near your 
property to perform soil boring tests. These tests help ensure foundations will provide adequate 
stability for electric transmission structures. The soil boring process involves using heavy 
equipment to drill holes, sample the soil, and assess its makeup. The holes will be refilled after 
testing is complete. A video with detailed information about the soil boring process and images 
of the equipment used is available in the construction section on our learning portal at 
powerlines101.dominionenergy.com. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we prepare for this project. We encourage 
you to reach out with any questions. Contact us directly by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

Sincerely, 

Max Payeur 
Sr. Communications Specialist 
Dominion Energy Electric Transmission 
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